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November 18, 2015
Via Email and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Application for an Amendment to Electricity
Transmitter Licence ET-2003-0035 - OEB File # EB-2015-0270

On September 9, 2015, Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) applied to the Board for
an amendment to its Electricity Transmission Licence (ET-2003-0035).

The amendment would give effect to a Cost Sharing Agreement between OPG and
Hydro One dated December 08, 2014, a copy of which was attached to Hydro One’s
application (the “Cost Sharing Agreement”).

In its application, Hydro One requested that the Board accept the terms and conditions
of the Cost Sharing Agreement and that the Board consider:

(1) amending Hydro One’s Transmission Licence to remove all exemption
provisions pertaining to this matter (specifically, section 8 in Schedule 3 of
Hydro One’s Transmission Licence); and,

(i1) issuing an order to direct Hydro One and OPG to enter into a modified form
of connection agreement (for Pickering “A” and Pickering “B” stations) that
would give effect to the terms and conditions set out in the Cost Sharing
Agreement.

OPG has reviewed the application and supporting material submitted by Hydro One.
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I can advise that OPG supports the application filed by Hydro One, including the
specific amendments and orders requested.

Yours Truly,

Andrew Barrett
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs
Ontario Power Generation Inc.

cc:  Hydro One Networks Inc.
David Ramkalawan, OPG
David Kwan, OPG



